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MARKET UPDATE
EXPECTED DATE OF RELEASE OF AUDITED FINANCIAL STATEMENTS FOR FINANCIAL YEAR 

ENDED 31 DECEMBER 2023

Further  to  the  Company’s  announcement  dated  3  April  2024,  the  Directors  of  CTG 
Fibersway International Limited (NSX: CFW) (Company) wish to provide a market update 
on the status of the release of the Company’s audited financial statements for the financial 
year ended 31 December 2023 (FY2023 Financial Report).

As  of  the  date  of  this  market  update,  all  audit  fieldwork  has  been  completed.  The 
Company  has  responded  to  all  the  queries  it  has  received  from  its  auditors  and  has 
supplied all additional documents that its auditors had requested. The auditors are now 
reviewing these responses and additional documents. Barring unforeseen circumstances,  
the Company expects to release the FY2023 Financial Report on or about 30 July 2024.
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